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Northeast Nuclear Energy Company
ATTN: Mr. W. G. Counsil

Senior Vice President - Nuclear
Engineering and Operations

P.O. Box 270
Hartford, Connecticut 06101

Gentlemen:

Subject: Post Weld Heat Treatment Penetration Pieces
(YourletterofOctober 24, 1980)

Thank you for your letter, referenced above, which forwarded a final report
regarding the subject matter.

Your report will be reviewed and evaluated, and should we require additional
infonnation concerning this matter, we will contact you.

Your cooperation with us is appreciated.

Sincerely,

>

/ ^^
s

Robert T. Carlson, Chief
Reactor Construction and
Engineering Support Branci.

cc:
K. W. Gray, Supervisor of Construction Quality Assurance
H. R. Nims, Director of Nuclear Projects
E. J. Mroczka, Station Superintendent
J. R. Mimelwright, Licensing Safeguards Engineer

i

D. G. Diedrick, Manager of Quality Assurancel

'

,

E m.

i r
j .

|

7
IS

~

_

8102 J 2 0Y77 S'
. . _ _ _.-. . _ _ _ . . _ _. _ _ _ . . _ _ _ _ .. .


